
Results of Birling Parish Council 

Highways Improvement 

Consultation

The parish council would like to thank everyone that responded to the questionnaire.

A total of 52 responses were received from residents.

The parish council is now considering the results and comments at its meetings.  The council 

will then be hosting a public meeting (after lockdown restrictions have been lifted) to consult on 

a final a plan for the parish.

All of the ideas suggested are subject to affordability.



65%

31%

4%

Removal of build out at Bull Road 
to allow installation of a table top

YES

NO

DON'T KNOW

79%

15%
6%

Upgrade speed indicator sign and 
install new at Snodland Road

YES

NO

DON'T KNOW 54%

25%

21%

Install 30mph roundels on 
carriageway and 30mph repeater 

signs

YES

NO

DON'T KNOW

65%

29%

6%

Priority signage on buildouts 
through Ryarsh and Birling 

YES

NO

DON'T KNOW



81%

15%
4%

Introduce a 20mph limit to the 
parish

YES

NO

DON'T KNOW

88%

6%
6%

Reduce 60mph limits to 40mph

YES

NO

DON'T KNOW

40%

46%

14%

Install double yellow lines at Bull 
Road t-junction

YES

NO

DON'T KNOW
75%

12%

13%

Install safety signs on narrow 
roads

YES

NO

DON'T KNOW



Further considerations that have arisen 

from the consultation:

 Additional weight limit signage where appears to be missing

 Pavement widths generally

 Pavement improvements, particularly Bull Road/ Birling road

 Cycle lanes in accordance with latest Government guidance

 Restrictions on vehicles entering the private layby on Bull Road

 Bins, vegetation and vehicles obstructing footways

 Fixed speed camera installation

 Additional locations for speed humps to slow traffic

 Comments generally about school parents inconsiderate parking, speeding and 

the build out restrictions in Ryarsh
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